
From: Ralff Douglas, Kristin 
Sent: 1/23/2013 12:20:43 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: following up 

I think so. Tuesday and Wednesday are wide open that week. And I'm happy to come to your 
office too! 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 12:19 PM 
To: Ralff Douglas, Kristin 
Subject: RE: following up 

Yes! Oh, this is exciting. So are you thinking the week of Feb 4 is the safest one? 

From: Ralff Douglas, Kristin fmailto:kristin.ralffdouqlas@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 12:02 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: following up 

Hello there, I'm following up on our quick curbside conversation regarding the customer 
engagement paper. Internal comments are due on the paper tomorrow so if there are no real 
objections from the energy division, it could be released as early as Friday, or the following 
week. Do you want to set up a meeting for the following week to be sure the paper is out? Let 
me know what works for you. 

Look forward to chatting, Kristin 

Kristin Ralff Douglas 

Senior Policy Analyst, Sustainability and Customer Engagement 

SB GT&S 0262181 
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